Brandon Road, Swaffham, PE37 7DZ



January 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 10 Parent's Evening Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> January 2025 – 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 10 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> January 2025. The appointments will be with your child's subject teachers and will look at their effort and progress in class, as well as setting targets for the upcoming mock exams. We find that these meetings can have a very positive effect on improving students' performance and are an excellent opportunity for us all to work in partnership to help achieve success.

We will be running all appointments face to face at TNHA. Appointments will be 10 minutes long but need to be booked online in advance. Please visit <a href="https://tnha.parentseveningsystem.co.uk">https://tnha.parentseveningsystem.co.uk</a> to book your appointments. Please log-in using your email address and your child's date of birth.

Should you need them, instructions for how to access these appointments can be found on the school website under 'Quicklinks'- 'Parents' - 'Parents Evening Booking System'.

If you wish to make any changes after this date, or do not have access to the internet, please contact our Data Manager, Mr. Robert Phillips (Robert.Phillips@attrust.org.uk) who will be happy to add or amend appointments on your behalf.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Yours faithfully

G. Teanby

Mrs G. Teanby Head of Year 10